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Citadel Brands has taken measures to ensure all products are compliant with the Consumer Product Safety 
Act of 2008. Citadel Brands as established a reasonable testing program to ensure all styles are compliant 
with all applicable CPSIA and CPSC rules, bans, standards and regulations and  will provide certifications on 
request. 

Please be advised that any certifications we provide are for the finished, blank products we sell. If a blank 
product we sell is later decorated, altered, or treated by a third party, our testing and certifications will not 
apply to the decoration or additional treatments added to the garment. 
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